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CLASSROOM MANAGEMENT

In our class we follow the school wide PBIS protocol by encouraging positive

behavior through rewards and incentives. Our school uses the Four B’s: Be Safe, Be

Kind, Be Respectful and Be Responsible. This year we have a new social skills

curriculum that will help students understand what those things mean and how they

can contribute to the learning community.

When students are not able to follow school expectations they are subject

to consequences that follow a particular procedure that is described in the

Student Handbook. Every child is given the opportunity to be successful and to

learn from their mistakes.

When our class is able to work together to BE SAFE, KIND, RESPONSIBLE,

and RESPECTFUL and are able to listen to what each of us needs to be successful,

then I know we will have a great year!




